

Hi Everyone! Hope you all had a fun and exciting summer. We are approaching the fall season. Time for pumpkin lattes and well as other fall goodies.

Celebrate Life was the theme of this year's national education and training conference. Nine of our chapter members ventured to San Antonio for the conference. Our chapter had the most attendees. Thanks to all who attended.

I personally had a good experience and learned some new facts and ideas to enhance our chapter.

Also, thanks to all who attended our 17th Anniversary party on July 29th. A good time was had by all. A special thanks to Corine Weber for making the beautiful center pieces for the tables.

Mark your calendars for December 9th for our annual Holiday party. More information will follow.

Hope to see all of you on September 17th at our next meeting. Till then say safe and healthy!

Larry Sartori